
I’m Jennifer Domitrovich, and I am running for the position of Treasurer of the Great War Association. I 
grew up an Army brat, an experience that fostered a love for travel and history, and instilled in me a keen 
ability to adapt to change. The values that guide me in everything I do are honesty, loyalty, family, 
respect, and responsibility. 

I first became involved with reenacting in the early 2000s, but my commitment deepened significantly in 
2013 when I became active in a World War II civilian group.  I joined the Great War Association in 2017 
with the 3rd RMZT (Zouaves) as a civilian supporting the French Cantine/Co-Op. In September 2022, the 
Zouave unit was brought into the 113RIT, so I became a member of the VAD attached to the 113RIT, and 
shortly thereafter became Treasurer of the 113 Living History Club (a 501(c)(3) organization).  

I manage social media and communications for a Philadelphia-based professional photography firm. I 
currently serve as a Council Member for both the Rockhill Furnace Borough and the Orbisonia / Rockhill 
Joint Municipal Authority (water and sewer authority). I’m also an active member of the Orbisonia/
Rockhill Historical Society, and Team Leader for the Orbisonia/Rockhill Community Homecoming 
Committee. 

I decided to run for GWA Treasurer because I believe that effective financial management is crucial for 
the success of any organization, especially one of our size that owns tangible assets. I want to help 
ensure that our funds continue to be managed wisely and transparently, and that they are utilized for 
the benefit of all members.  

As Treasurer, I’d bring several contributions to the table. First, my attention to detail, strong 
organizational skills, and experience as Treasurer of the 113LHC will help me to succeed in continuing all 
of the amazing work Treasurer Blackburn has done over the past four years to set the organization on a 
solid financial path. I feel it is crucial to maintain transparency and earn members’ trust, since the assets 
of any 501(c)(7) social club truly do belong to the members. To that end, I will ensure that our financial 
statements are always clear and accessible to all members.  

Additionally, my experience in municipal government and community involvement speak to my passion 
for collaboration and communication. If elected, I will work closely with other G-8 members to ensure 
our financial strategies remain aligned with the needs of the membership and with the overall mission of 
fostering enjoyment of the hobby in which we all invest so much time and money. 

Ultimately, the role of the GWA Treasurer is to serve the members through helping guide our 
organization’s financial future responsibly and transparently, and I feel I am uniquely qualified to do just 
that. I would very much appreciate your vote in November and the opportunity to earn your trust.  

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me via email at j.ann.w80@gmail.com if I can answer any additional 
questions. Thank you so much for your time. 

Respectfully,  

Jennifer Domitrovich
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